Submitter: Mary Chalkiopoulos
On Behalf Of:
Committee: House Committee On Judiciary

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3076

| oppose this bill for several reasons:

1) It duplicates current federal oversight for gun dealers

2) Adds additional burden to small business owners

3) Does nothing to address gun crime. If that is the goal, then removing Oregon's
sanctuary state status and enforcing current laws is a better plan.

4) It seeks to obstruct access to legal gun ownership which is guaranteed under the
Second Amendment of the United States.

Vote NO!



